
CONSTRUCTION LEADERSHIP COUNCIL 

FAQs 
 

What Is the Construction Leadership Council? 

The Construction Leadership Council or CLC functions as a forum in which anyone 
can inform and exchange ideas on issues facing entry to mid-career construction 
professionals. It is a program that has been put in place to address the needs of 
young professionals in the industry. Professional development and leadership skills 
are high priorities and the emphasis on nurturing future leaders, supporters, and 
voices within an industry is crucial for its growth and sustainability. 

 The CLC is open to all interested members and non-AGC members without the 
need for a formal appointment process. To ensure direction and focus, the CLC has 
a steering committee, a chair and vice chair.  

 

 Reasons To Join the Construction Leadership Council 

 Personal Development  
 Career Development  
 Community Involvement  
 Industry Involvement 

 

Who Should Join the Construction Leadership Council? 

 The CLC membership is open to all people in the construction industry, regardless 
of position. If you are concerned about helping the future leaders of tomorrow 
grow, and feel you have experiences and ideas to share with others, then you are 
a perfect candidate! If you are just beginning your career and are looking to meet 
people in your industry, then you are a perfect candidate! If you are the CEO of a 
company who wants to ensure the best continuing education topics, then you are 
a perfect candidate!   

To learn more about the Construction Leadership Council and its activities, please 
contact Charlene Anthony 713-843-3730 or charlene.a@agchouston.org. 

 


